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Dear Valued Customer,  
 
 
Over the last few years C&J has added fabrication, hardfacing, localized PWHT and NDE services to our world class 
cladding capabilities.  As a result of these added service offerings and limited space at our Brittmoore Road 
location, C&J Cladding will be relocating our main operations from our Brittmoore Road facility to the 
Willowbrook area in Houston, Texas.  Starting April 22nd, we request that all deliveries and pick-ups take place at 
our Willowbrook address, unless you are notified otherwise. 
 
Our operations have been coordinated to make this transition with minimal impact to production and while we do 
not expect a major impact to deliveries during this transition any delays will be promptly communicated. 
 
We have been in contact with OEM’s over the past few months regarding our AVL status, and we have 
coordinated this move with them.  Our ISO 9001:2015 certification, ASME U Stamp and National Board R stamp 
are certified to our new Willowbrook address, which is attached for your records.  We have also attached an 
updated copy of our 2019 W-9, for our new location. 
 
Our new facility will be a state of the art, custom designed, manufacturing facility offering 30,000 square feet of 
air-conditioned shop space with 20 ton lifting capacity and total of 12 cranes (bridge, jib & gantry).  C&J will 
continue to operate out of our high capacity Ley Rd facility (9031 Ley Road) where we have 60 ton lifting capacity, 
on an as needed basis. 
 
Our new Willowbrook facility is located near Willowbrook Mall, on the Northwest side of Houston near Beltway 8 
and Hwy 249, as shown on the next page.  The new facility is a short 15 minute drive from our current location 
and address is as follows: 
 
6611 Willowbrook Park 
Houston, TX 77066 
 
If you have any questions or would like to visit our new facility, please reply directly to this email. Once our move 
is completed we will be having a grand opening celebration which we will provide invitations to in the near future. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
John Andreadis 
President 
Office: (281) 987-2383 
www.cjcladding.com 
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